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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
On Wednesday 28th September year 4 will be visiting the Hare Krishna Temple, Bhaktivedanta Manor. This 
is an amazing opportunity for the children to kick-start their RE learning about Hinduism this year. This is a 
fantastic trip and promises to be a great day.  
 
We will be travelling by coach which will leave and arrive back within the normal school day, therefore 
drop-off and pick up will be at the usual times.  
 
Lunch is provided by the manor (we will discuss with children what this entails to alleviate any food related 
anxiety) so no packed lunch is needed.  
 
There is a small shop on site so children may bring £5 to spend.  
 
There is a voluntary contribution of £18.00 per pupil towards the visit. Please make your payment via 
‘School Gateway’. Unfortunately, we are unable to meet these costs from our own funds and the visit will 
only be able to go ahead if parents are prepared to make this voluntary contribution.  We do not want any 
child’s participation in this event to be affected by difficult financial situations so please speak to Mrs Lanni 
should this voluntary contribution be a problem. 
 
If you have any questions, please catch us on the playground at the end of the day. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Year 4 Teaching Team 
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